
Resolution #8-R-19 
North Clark Street 

 
Submitted by: Alderperson Siebers, District 1  
Date: July 10, 2019 
 
Referred To:  Municipal Services Committee   
 
Whereas, the 500 and 600 block of North Clark street is very narrow, 
 
Whereas, there is little to no terrace, 
 
Whereas, in winter, due to there being limited place to plow the snow, the snow builds up and the 
street becomes even more narrow, making it impossible for two cars going in opposite directions to 
pass each other, 
 
Therefore Be It Resolved, on a one-year trial, this block be made into a one-way street and thereafter 
consideration, with citizen input, be given to making the one-way permanent. 
 

 

 


